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Practical details:

AI regulation, like technology regulation in 

general, is structured around formal expertise and 

independent regulators who are not public-facing 

in their work. AI as a social phenomenon, 

however, is broad in its uses and effects, and these 

regulators are not the best positioned to 

understand the emergent effects of this class of 

technologies. This poses challenges regarding 

public accountability with respect to both those 

implementing AI, and those regulating it. 

This talk will examine the arguments for 

decentralising some oversight functions systems 

to societal bodies, including but not limited to 

sectoral and interest groups. What would it mean 

to democratise oversight in this way, and what 

problems would it solve, or create?
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